
TO 
SHOW
PEOPLEJesus

S E P T E M B E R  6 ,  2 0 2 5

Community Updates

1 1 : 0 0  A M  
The Church at Worship 

9 : 1 5  A M  
The Church at Study

S A B B A T H  S C H O O L  C L A S S E S

Collegiate Class: Burman University Social Eyez at 9:45 AM
Connect Class: Burman University Library classroom downstairs 
Dave Southcott’s Class: Rm 110, McKibbin Centre 
Detours Class: Parkview Adventist Academy, upper level
Filipino Class: Board Room, BU Marketing & Enrollment Building
High School Youth: Youth Ministry Centre, BU Marketing & Enrollment Bldg. 
Together @ 111 Class: Rm 111, McKibbin Centre 
Portuguese Class: Burman Library, lower level, 9:30 AM
Spanish Class: Burman Library, Peace & Justice Rm. at 9:30 AM

 Singspiration: Veronica Chang 
Pianist: Joanne Nischuk

Superintendent: Ken Wiebe

Mission Spotlight: Light in lonely Places

Sabbath School Classes in the Sanctuary
Tennyson Samraj class: on the balcony with Henrique Silva 
Eric Ollila’s class: back of sanctuary with Eric Ollila
Sheldon Bailey’s class: front piano-side of sanctuary with Sheldon Bailey
Livestream Class: Sheldon Bailey’s class 

Gathering Song & Welcome 

Community Updates

Praise Set

Community Prayer

Collection of Offering

Children's Story
 
Message  I am doing a new thing 

Prayer of Blessings

Response Song

Benediction and Farewell

Organ Postlude

Praise Team led by Pr Carl Cunningham

Pr. Liz Pule & Lian VanRensburg

Praise Team led by Pr Carl Cunningham

Pr. Honey Todd

Pr. Ryan Ackerman & Lily Wright

Pr. Nicole Sydenham

Pr. Orlando Pule

Pr. Massiel Davila-Ferrer

Praise Team

Pr. Dennalia Fray

Joyous Acclamation, L. Smith
Dr. Wendy Markosky

THE OFFERING today is for Local Church Budget. Donations & offerings cab be
made at www.chsda.ca or by transfer to etransfer@chsda.ca 

FAMILY FUSION: BE THE CONNECTION! Let's get connected and be a home
away from home! Family Fusion connects students with loving host
families/individuals from our church community to promote friendship, a sense of
belonging, and support. Whether you are a student looking for a local
connection or a family/individual ready to open your heart and home, this is your
opportunity to make a difference. If you have any questions, you can contact
Tamara van Rensburg at tamaravanrensburg@burmanu.ca.

ABIDE SERIES WITH PR. EDDIE HYPOLITE In partnership with Burman
University and College Heights Church, we welcome Pr. Eddie Hypolite
(UK/Australia) for the “Abide” series, starting Monday at 8:30 PM and running all
week. Come, be blessed, and invite a friend! Livestream available on the
Burman University YouTube channel.

ISAIAH 58 PROJECT – SEPT 20 (AFTER WORSHIP) Join us as we explore
justice in the Bible, Adventist history, and the needs of the Lacombe community.
This event is part of Pr. Orlando’s doctoral dissertation, helping shape our
church to be a hub for community engagement and advocacy. A simple lunch
will be provided. Sign up with the QR code or flyer (2.5-hour commitment) or
email opule@chsda.ca for more information.

PATHFINDER MINISTRY INVITATION The Parkland Pathfinder club is
soliciting the donation of a small enclosed cargo trailer (or the funds to purchase
one) in the size region of 6 x 10 or close. Anyone interested in assisting please
contact Delano Lewis at 403-302-7897 or delanolewis@burmanu.ca. Any
donations (cash or a trailer) will be tax deductible.

THE WELCOME TABLE Beginning this fall, we invite  SS classes, families, and
groups of friends to cook and host a monthly fellowship meal for 30
visitors/students in the Earliteen Room. This is a meaningful way to extend
hospitality and help make our church a welcoming place. To learn more or to
reserve a date, please contact Tetiana at office@chsda.ca | 403 782 6131

JOB OPPORTUNITY – ENROLMENT ADVISOR Burman University Marketing
and Enrolment Services is seeking an Enrolment Advisor. This role involves
contacting students at senior academies, recruitment fairs, tours, churches, and
other venues to encourage attendance at Burman U. More details & application:
https://www.burmanu.ca/careers

WOMEN’S RETREAT 2025 – EARLY BIRD EXTENDED!  The Early Bird
registration deadline has been extended until September 9 at 11:59 PM MST.
Don’t miss the savings—register today! Theme: Climbing to New Heights |
Location: Banff Centre | Dates: October 3–5. Register here:
https://event.albertaadventist.ca/event/2025-womens-retreat/
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Let’s Connect

~ from Pastor Orlando’s heart

From the Pastor’s heart

TODAY
8:12 PM - Sunset

MONDAY
8:30 PM - Beginning of Week of Prayer (Nightly @ 8:30 PM)

TUESDAY
7:00 PM - Celebrate Recovery

WEDNESDAY 
12:00 PM - Deadline for bulletin information

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S

P R E A C H I N G  S C H E D U L E

SEPTEMBER 13               EDDIE HYPOLITE, BU WISE WEEK
SEPTEMBER 20               PATHFINDER & ADVENTURER INDUCTION
SEPTEMBER 27              TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION 
OCTOBER 4                     PAUL LLEWELLYN

INVITATION: NEW BEGINNINGS VIDEO BIBLE STUDY Are you or
someone you know searching to learn more about the Bible? Beginning
September 17, join us Wednesday evenings at 7:00 PM in the Earliteen
Room for New Beginnings—a 12-part video Bible study series designed to
help you grow in faith and understanding. Come as you are and start the
journey!

Over the years, I have lived in seven different countries. Each move meant starting
over in a place where I knew no one. My first experience away from home came at
just 16 years old, when I left to pursue theology for my undergraduate degree in a
country different from where I was raised.

I remember the questions swirling in my mind: Will I survive the food? Am I
equipped for this? Will I make friends? With no clear answers, I went anyway.
When I arrived, reality set in—sleeping on a thin three-inch foam mattress over
plywood, showering in water barely filtered from a nearby pond, and fighting off
endless mosquitoes. The food, language, and way of life were foreign to me, yet I
clung to one thing: God’s promise that He would be with me. I carried the prayers
of my parents, grandmother, and family, who had placed me into God’s hands.

There’s a phrase from my culture that was spoken over me: “O ou māmā na”—
translated, “those are your lungs.” It meant that just as lungs are essential to
breathe, this journey would be vital to my life. God’s breath would sustain me
through both highs and lows.

As we begin this new school year, I want to share that same blessing with our
community—Burman, PAA, CHCS, PACES: those are your lungs. May every
challenge and opportunity become a place where God breathes new life into you,
your families, and our students.

Looking back, I realize that while I would have welcomed a few more comforts, I
would not trade those years for anything. God was shaping me, breathing life into
my journey. And He will do the same for you.

Be strong and courageous, for the Lord will go before you (Joshua 1:9).

HAPPY BIRTHDAY Today we celebrate Bonnie McLeod on her special day! In the coming week,
we also rejoice with John McDowell, Florence Hanson, Rod Schafer, and Debra Chenowith. May
the Lord bless each of you with joy, health, and a year filled with His goodness.

WELCOME BACK FROM SUMMER HOLIDAYS! Spending time with family is so important
because of all the love and support it provides. Being with family helps build principles and
improves overall mental health. It is a key part of both physical health and mental well-being.
Family time builds confidence, and parents/teachers can help children develop self-esteem
through skills such as problem-solving and communication. They can also model the ability to
“love one another” (John 13:34–35). Put down your phone, gather together, and create fun and
meaningful memories, healthy individuals, and strong family bonds. Family is what makes us who
we are! ~ Your Health Ministry Team
 
CHCS APPLE FUNDRAISER Support CHCS by ordering apples September 2–17. Visit
www.collegeheightschristianschool.ca (Forms tab) for details and the order form. Payment due
September 17. 


